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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 John Cottrell OBJEMAIL2015/1907/P 27/04/2015  14:02:49 As described in the Design & Access Statement, the garden of 58 is at a higher level than the adjacent 

properties. The height of the proposed trellis might be 2280 mm for 58 but it would be 3050 mm seen 

from 56. The gardens are North facing, and some areas only receive direct sunlight in late afternoon, 

when the sun is low in the West, meaning the trellis will significantly increase the overshadowing of the 

garden of 56. For this reason, we ask for the height of the trellis to be limited to 1850 mm seen from 58 

(2620 mm seen from 56).
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